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Comments: Washington state is slowly becoming second California: now we need the day entrance permit to go

to Rainier NP as it was previously implemented with Yosemite NP. North Cascades and Mt Baker are only places

now to do alpine activities and still been able to do it when "weather is good enough". If we start bringing more

and more 100% commercial guided places of interest, it quickly will become not only overcrowded, which will be

a danger to both the nature, local species but also to people, triggering avalanches on the top of each other.

Social media influence people which just blindly follow a good picture, without ability to explore in wilderness or

behave with respect to the nature or others. I think we need to keep wild places wild and keep educating people

"don't know - don't go" but not making wilderness easy-accessible commercialized place everyone can go,

unprepared, even guided. And keep almost the only true alpine place  with glaciers left in lower 48 states still as

wild and untouched as possible. 


